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April 22, 2022 

To the Honorable 
Common Council 
City of Milwaukee 

Dear Council Members, 

Enclosed herein is Port Milwaukee’s Infrastructure Survey/Security & Resilience Report, which was 
completed by the U.S. Department of Homeland Security (DHS) Cybersecurity and Infrastructure 
Security Agency (CISA). 

The Port partnered with DHS to analyze the safety and security of its commercial operations on Jones 
Island, including the ability to (i) identify, deter, detect, disrupt, and prepare for threats and hazards; (ii) 
reduce vulnerabilities of critical assets, systems, and networks; and (iii) mitigate the potential 
consequences to critical infrastructure of incidents or adverse events that do occur.  

The report provides a list of identified significant assets or areas (SSAs) at the Port. The report also lists 
commendable actions (what the Port is doing well), vulnerabilities (what the Port could improve), and 
options for consideration (potential security or resiliency enhancements) for Port and City leadership 
review, including the Board of Harbor Commissioners, the Milwaukee Common Council and Mayor 
Cavalier Johnson. 

On behalf of Port Milwaukee staff and the Board of Harbor Commissioners, I am pleased to present you 
with the enclosed copy of the report findings. We recommend that the report findings be leveraged by 
current and future policymakers and funders, particularly to strategically plan for needed Port 
enhancements that will better sustain and protect the Port’s commercial, multimodal and recreational 
mission in the decades ahead.   

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
 
Adam Tindall-Schlicht 
Director 
Port Milwaukee 


